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July 8, 2021  
 

POLICY MEMORANDUM 02-2020 

 
TO:   All Consultants, Developers, Regulatory Agencies and Others 
 
THRU:  Steven E. Darcey, CPESC 
   Executive Director 
 
FROM:  John B. Tarr, P.E. 
   Chief Engineer/Program Manager 
 
SUBJECT: Update to Sequence of Construction General Notes on Grading Erosion 

and Sediment Control Plans 
 
EFFECTIVE IMEDIATELY 
 
All grading, erosion and sediment control plans submitted to the Prince George’s Soil 
Conservation District (District) for review/approval shall effect the below updates to the 
sequence of construction. This update supersedes all previous revisions. 
 

Prior to starting demolition and/or construction activities, a pre-construction meeting 
must be conducted on-site with the erosion and sediment control inspector (Prince 
George's County Department of Permits, Inspection and Enforcement (DPIE) – for 
Buildings at 301-883-5390; for Site Development at 301-883-3820).  
 
Additionally, prior to installing sediment control measures or to land disturbance, please 
refer to Note 'C' of the General Notes on this sheet. 

 
This requirement is retroactive to all projects currently in review. 
 
Please contact the District at 301.574.5162 Ext. 3 should you have questions or require 
additional information relating to this policy. 
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